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LOST & FOUND 
-Lost glasses: Round frame, gold colour.  
If found please give them to the office. 
LOCKER CLEANUP  
Locker cleanup will take place on today at 2:45 p.m. Lockers will need to be cleaned out completely at 
that time and locks are to be returned to your TA teacher at the same time.  
COFFEEHOUSE 
SBDHS is presenting more Coffeehouses in the library during lunchtime on today! The SBDHS 
Coffeehouse is a low-key environment where you can share your talents and passions with friends and 
classmates! Interested performers can sign up outside of Mr. HD's room! Please read the instructions on 
the sign-up sheet! Any questions? Ask Mr. HD.  
SUPERLATIVE PHOTOS 
If anyone has not had their superlative photo taken, please go to the computer science room during the 
beginning of lunch. If you are unable to, please contact Feven. 
GRAD COMMITTEE  
There will be a grad committee meeting at lunch on Today in Room 35. 
YEAR END CULTURAL NIGHT 
Mark your calendars: on June 14 at 6 PM, we will be having a year end celebration with a show of the 
different culture at our school! There will be a potluck, snacks, drinks, prizes, and fellowship! 
We need you to share your gifts and talents, and showcase your culture! We are also looking for a group 
of volunteers to help with planning, decorating, and hospitality. If you are interested in signing up to 
volunteer or showcase your culture, please contact Mr. Nieves on teams or by email: alumni@sbhds.net. 
COUNSELOR’S CORNER 
Counselor’s Corner 
Students who have applied for  fall 2024 admission please watch Next Steps webinar recordings and 
attend upcoming Get Ready to Register sessions. You can access these links through the Grade 12 MS 
Teams Cohort. If you have any questions over the summer and need help, please seek help through a 
Faculty Advisor. 
ATHLETICS  
It was a great start to the Provincial Track & Field Championships for our Centurions! Here are some of 
the top results! 
Smilin’ Hyab breaking the 5 minute mark in the 1500 to finish 20th, while H & M had a PB and finished 
10th! 

 Period 5 shops students will remain at school today for locker cleanup.  

 Any overdue books, please bring them to the library by the end of Today. 
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CP3 throwing over 11 metres in the shot put to finish 14th! 
JPEG qualifying for the long jump final, Elijah qualifying for the 100m final 3rd overall, and ET (Essey) 
qualifying for the 400 final 1st overall! 
If that wasn’t enough our Boys Medley team took home the bronze just behind St.Pauls and Garden City! 
Congratulations Essey, JP, Elijah and Francisco! 
As we approach EXAM TIME, remember that science has proven that active people are smarter and 
happier! 
CAMPUS MINISTRY 
Campus Ministry  
Thank you to all members of Campus Ministry Team this year. All members please check the teams 
today!  
Joint Meeting 
All AV Club Members, Sustainability Club Members, Music Ministry and International Students/ 
International student club members will meet in the ROOM 26 at lunch on Wednesday for a very quick 
meeting!  
Catholic Winnipeg  
Mary, Mother of the Church is holding their Annual Youth Camp from June 21st to June 23rd in Pinawa 
Manitoba. Anyone who is interested in going should see Mr. Resendes. There will be canoeing, hikes, 
fellowship, prayer, and so much more!  
 

    HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO MEGAN F. 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 


